
 

Happy Thanksgiving to you and
WATER colleagues around the world!  

 

In the United States, we celebrate Thanksgiving on Thursday, November 25,
2010. It is a day to take time with family and friends to be grateful for our
many blessings. It is also an opportunity to recommit to sharing the world's
abundance with ALL the world's people.

You and your ceaseless efforts to bring about a just and loving world are part
of what we celebrate this Thanksgiving Day. We are grateful for your
collaboration in our work to bring feminist religious values to the service of
social change. We will raise a glass in your honor!
 
Thank you for putting WATER at the top of your giving list this season. You
can donate generously today by sending a check or making an online
donation to WATER.

Enjoy the holiday season and let the blessings of Thanksgiving provide new
energy for our common work.

Happy Thanksgiving,
Mary E. Hunt, Diann L. Neu, Emily Cohen
WATER Staff
Women's Alliance for Theology, Ethics, and Ritual
8121 Georgia Avenue, Suite 310
Silver Spring, MD 20910
301.589.2509
www.hers.com/water
water@hers.com

Click to view this email in a browser 

If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please reply to this message with "Unsubscribe" in the subject line or simply click on the following
link: Unsubscribe

Women's Alliance for Theology, Ethics and Ritual (WATER)
8121 Georgia Avenue



8121 Georgia Avenue
Suite 310
Silver Spring, Maryland 20910-4933
US

Read the VerticalResponse marketing policy.


